
From: Baker, Josh
To: Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 8/12/2013 12:04:17 PM
Subject: FW: CHE Upcoming meeting and Memo on recommendation development

Attachments: August_CHE_Presentations_070513.pdf

I called her today about a bullet I put in general instructions.  Higher Ed institutions are required to pre-clear through 
CHE. 
 
In addition, CHE is meeting on October 3rd, so they may miss deadline by a day or two under the current schedule.
 
From: Julie Carullo [mailto:jcarullo@che.sc.gov] 

Sent: Monday, August 12, 2013 12:02 PM

To: Baker, Josh

Subject: CHE Upcoming meeting and Memo on recommendation development
 
Hi Josh,
 
I’ve attached the memo we sent earlier to the presidents concerning their budget requests and CHE consideration.  
Their presentations to CHE are being this Wednesday and Thursday and the schedule follows the memo or is available 
at http://www.che.sc.gov/Commission%
20Calendar&Materials/Aug2013MtgMaterials/PresidentsPresentations_Aug%2014_15_2013_070313_FINAL.pdf . 
We’ll also be posting the presentations and materials.
 
Julie
 
Julie Carullo

  SC Commission on Higher Education

  803.737.2292 ofc / 803.737.3830 cell

  jcarullo@che.sc.gov
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